CONCERNING MASS INTENTIONS
VERY IMPORTANT NOTICE

Once before we had to make a statement concerning Mass
Intentions. Regretfully, we must make the same statement
once again. For the last two years, we have LITERALLY been
flooded with Mass intentions. We have no choice but to place
restrictions once again.

We are totally grateful to you for the intentions you have
been sending, but now the book is full, and we ask you to
please observe the following:

Henceforth, and until further notification:

(1) Please do not send more then TWO Mass Intentions at any
one time, and this only in a now and then basis. Please,
not on a regular basis.

(2) Please do not send any Gregorian Masses or Novenas of
Masses.

Thank you, once again, for your kindness and for
your understanding.

May God bless you and keep you.
The Monks of Christ the King Abbey
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